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Dear PROSPECT NAME,
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of the New York State Association for Rural Health (NYSARH), I want to thank you for your commitment to rural health. Would you help us to ensure that there is a voice speaking for the health and well-being of rural New Yorkers and their communities by becoming a NYSARH Member?

Annual NYSARH Membership is both affordable and an excellent value.  With a growing and strong membership, we can continue to provide leadership on rural health issues through advocacy, networking and education.  

You may join using our new Member Portal at www.NYSARH.org.

As we wrap up 2019 and look to 2020, NYSARH is making investments in organizational capacity and the continuation expansion of member benefits.   You can access the 2018 Annual Report online, as well as the list of 2019 Member Benefits.

Over the past year, NYSARH has participated in multiple advocacy events, representing the needs of rural communities.  The annual Rural Health Conference, Harnessing the Power of Rural, included valuable sessions on Veteran Healthcare, Rural EMS and Social Determinants of Health  We hope you will join NYSARH to further our mission to improve the health and well-being of rural New Yorkers and their communities.
 								Helen Evans, Board President

We look forward to working with you and your staff throughout the coming year to further improve the health of the millions of New Yorkers who call rural home. In the meantime, if we can ever be of any assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. Be on the look-out for the NYSARH Quarterly E-Newsletter and announcements of our monthly Webinars.
 
Thank you for your support.

Yours truly,

YOUR NAME
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